
 
 
My Ref. NA/28       

05 June 2007 
 
 
To: The Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Public Utilities  

 
 

Private Notice Question 
 
 
 I  have  to  inform  you  that  the  Honourable  Leader of the Opposition, 
Mr Nandcoomar Bodha, MP,  has  given  notice  of  the  following  Private  Notice  
Question  which  he  proposes to put to Dr the  Honourable Minister of Public 
Utilities at the sitting to be held today, Tuesday 05 June 2007 at 11.30 a.m. 
 

To ask Dr the Honourable Minister of Public Utilities:-  
 
Whether, in regard to the production of electricity from coal and 
waste in the near future, he will, in each case, state – 
 
(a) the technologies which are being considered; 

 
(b) the projects which have been approved and in respect of 

which agreements have been reached; 
 

(c) the financial implications for the public sector; and 
 

(d) the environmental implications? 
 
 
 

    R. R. Dowlutta 
                         Clerk of the National Assembly 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


